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Vice President honors AAU distinguished students

Dr. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice President, honored the distinguished students of the second
semester of the academic year 2017/2018 within a ceremony organized by the Deanship of
Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology in Abu Dhabi, in the presence of
a number of administrative and academic members and student’s parents.

The Vice-President thanked and appreciated the outstanding students, urging them to continue
their diligence and wished them all the success in their future. He also reviewed the prestigious
status achieved by the University through these years, the great ambition for further progress
and the continuous pursuit of greater achievements.
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